
 

 

 

WAKEFIELD BOARD OF HEALTH MEETING 
 
William J. Lee Memorial Town Hall 
1 Lafayette St, Wakefield, MA. 01880 
Wednesday,  December 2, 2019 7:00 PM 

 

PRESENT:  
Laurel Gourville, Vice Chairperson 
Elaine Silva, Secretary 
Ruth L. Clay, Health Director 
 

 
NOT PRESENT:   
 
 

   

----- TOPICS OF DISCUSSION ----- 
  

The Wakefield Board of Health held their monthly meeting on Wednesday, December 
2, 2019 in the second floor meeting room of Wakefield Town Hall. 
 

  
 

Call to Order 
 

Interviews 
with Board of 
Health 
candidates 
 
 
Handouts 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Vice Chairperson Gourville called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm. 
 

The Board met with each of the five candidates for the Board of Health position for 
approximately fifteen minutes each:  Katherine Messenger; Mary Lareau; Tom 
Marchant; Anita Laughlin; and Candace Linehan.  After a discussion, the Board 
members recommended Candace Linehan for the position. 

 
 

1. Agenda 
2. Resumes of each candidate 
3. Interview question sheets 
 

 
 
Next meeting will be a joint meeting with the Town Council on December 9, 2019.  
Meeting adjourned at 08:45 PM. 
Respectfully submitted 
 

 
 
 
Ruth Clay, MPH 
Health Director 
 

  
 
 

    
 

 



 

 

 
 

 


